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This Week
Breakfast Club: We are running our Breakfast Club from 7.45am every school day. 

Places can be booked for the following week by telephoning school Reception and 

letting us know which day(s) you would like your child to attend. Your booking and 

payment need to be received by 3pm on the Thursday of the previous week.

House Points Winners: Congratulations to MacArthur House, who won the prize for 

the most gold coins awarded this term and are celebrating with a non-uniform “mufti” 

day today.

INSET Day: We have an INSET day on Monday 30th January 2023.

Newsround: We have had a very busy last week of term with lots of great festive fun, 

please make sure you watch our Newsround video on the News page of our website, or 

on our Facebook page, for the full round-up!

Happy Christmas: We hope you all have a lovely Christmas break and look forward to 

seeing students back on Tuesday 3rd January 2023 (Thursday 5th for Beachcombers 

class.)

Letters Home
EYFS & Primary Classes: Christmas Show DVD order form. (Sent by email.)



Class News from Cavers Class
Cavers have been enjoying our Sparkle and Shine topic this term, particularly on the lead up to 

Christmas where we have been learning about celebrations using lights, sparkles, shiny materials and 

celebration foods. We have shared photos of ourselves and families celebrating at home with our 

friends in Cavers. Last week we went out to Squires Garden Centre in Washington for a Christmas 

trip, we enjoyed looking at the Christmas decorations and playing in the play area. We loved having 

special hot chocolates with lots of marshmallows too!
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